February 4, 2019

A. Scott Ross. Esq.
1201 Demonbreun Street Suite 10
Nashville, TN 37203

VIA E-MAIL and U.S. MAIL

RE:  Docket No. 18-00034 — Response of Atmos Energy Corporation to
the Commission’s Order Opening an Investigation and Requiring
Deferred Accounting Treatment

Dear Mr. Ross:

To assist the Commission in its evaluation of the above-captioned Petition filed March
29, 2018 it is requested that Atmos Energy Corporation provide the following:

Based on the latest financial information what is the total excess ADIT? Provide all
supporting documents and calculations.

It is requested that all responses be provided no later than 2:00 p.m. February 8, 2019. In
accordance with Commission rules, submit either (1) original and thirteen written copies
of your response or (1) original and four written copies and an electronic version. Should
you have any questions or need clarification regarding any requested item, please contact
me at (615) 770-6884.

The email version of this request contains the schedules in excel format. For request No.
2, please complete your response in the excel file and return to the Commission.

Sincerely,

David Foster, Director
Utilities Division

cc: Docket File



